
HASTINGS HOUSE 67 WEST 44TH STREET 
NEW YORK CITY

AIR MAH

September 25, 1946

Miss Laura L. Gilpin 
P.0. Box 448
Colorado Springs, Colorado 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

We are planning our Spring program, and 
because of the continued production difficulties, have to 
plan very far in advance.

I believe our agreement called for 
delivery of the Yucatan manuscript by the first of 
October so we were at this point wondering whether the 
material is about ready.

I hope that this note finds you in the 
best of health and spirits, and that you had a very 
enjoyable summer.

Cordially yours,

HASTINGS HOUSE, 
PUBLISHERS, INC^-

Walter Frese
WF/mgm


